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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: Tuesday, January 12, 2010 

 

County Road 54 Closure for Tile Replacement 

Due to inclement weather, crews from the Logan County Highway 
Department had to delay the start of the project to replace a failed tile 
under the roadway on County Road 54.  The culvert is located on 
County Road 54 between County Road 60 and Township Road 80.   
 
The work is now scheduled to begin on Wednesday, January 13, 2010, 
through Friday, January 15, 2010, between 7:30 A.M. to 3:30 P.M., 
weather permitting.  Overnight closures may be necessary. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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